
Project Update: August 2014 
 
See attached a scientific poster presented at the “15th Southern African Marine Science Symposium 
(SAMSS) & African Marine Mammal Colloquium.” In July 2014.  
 

 
With some preliminary results of this study, specifically abundance and distribution of the Indo-
Pacific Bottlenose dolphin. 


